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Dear Parent/Carer 

TWITTER FEED 

As part of our drive to improve communication, Landau Forte Academy QEMS is now running a twitter 
feed. We aim to use the service to keep students and parents informed about all aspects of academy 
life; celebrating success and providing essential information relating to additional revision sessions 
in the lead up to examinations. 
 
Please note, the Twitter feed is for the school to pass on information to the school community and 
consequently we shall not be able to respond to tweets from individual ‘followers.’ 
 
If you would like to take advantage of this service it will be necessary to register for an account with 
twitter. This is free and can be completed by visiting the following link https://twitter.com/ 
 
Our Twitter account is @LFATQ 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
N Haddon 

Nick Haddon 
Vice Principal 

 

https://twitter.com/

